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The holiday season is upon us, we wanted to make the December meeting more informal / social, 

we were hoping to have some refreshments for this meeting, we are hoping some could bring a 

goodie or two to the meeting to help us out.  Please email me or call / text 250 457 3044 if you 

can bring something and plan to attend.  We will have time to catch up. 

 

Our last meeting was quite well attended, our guest speakers were unable to attend at the last minute, but thankfully 

Joyce Buckland (member) was in attendance and agreed to speak about her work with the Interior Health Board.  Thank 

you Joyce. 

I’m happy to say we had some people step forward to volunteer to help in some of the areas mentioned in the last 

newsletter. 

Here are some things we could / should be working on: 

 Physician recruitment and retention.  (welcoming committee) 

 Medical staff recruitment and retention. (welcoming committee) 

 Transportation steering committee. 

 Community Health Centre liaison group. 

 Registered Non-Profit Society status steering committee 

We hope to see you on Dec 18th Monday at 2:00 at the Ashcroft Health Site, in the basement meeting room. 

 

 

Sheila Corneillie 

250-457-3044 

 


